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CAMPUS NEWS 
University Construction Update 

                             
Explore our Picture and Video Gallery Here 

By December, the construction of our two classroom blocks had 
progressed to window level, with the parking area carefully marked out in 
anticipation for paving. As January draws to a close, we are thrilled to 
report significant progress. Work on the parking area is underway, and 
steelwork on the classroom blocks is being finalized in preparation for 
roofing. 

While we had initially aimed to complete the roofing and paving by early 
January to align with preparations for our dedication ceremony, 
unforeseen delays slightly adjusted our timeline. Nevertheless, we are 
delighted to share that the dedication ceremony successfully went ahead 
as planned, and the roofing and paving are now in full swing. 

We can’t wait to unveil the finished works soon! Stay tuned for more 
updates as we continue to witness the vision of Africa Wesleyan University 
College come to life. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
IN THIS ISSUE  
 

 JANUARY 2025 
CAMPUS 
CONSTRUCTION 
UPDATE; 
 

 DEDICATION 
CEREMONY OF THE 
FIRST TWO 
CLASSROOM 
BLOCKS – JAN 14TH 
2025; 
 
 

 UPDATE ON THE 
PROPOSED 
OPENING DATE OF 
AWUC. 

 
 

FIRST QUARTER 
OUTLOOK 
 

 AWUC Online Store 
& Giving platform 
(coming soon);  
 

 Volunteer 
opportunities; 
 

 

 AWUC Awareness 
visits; 
 
 

 On-going Campus 
Construction. 

  

 AWUC DEDICATION CEREMONY: A Historic First Two 

Classroom Blocks -  14th January 2025 

It was such a joyous occasion to dedicate the land on which the university 
is being built and the buildings in which students will not only be 
transformed through quality education but will call their second home 
away from home. 

The Honorable, Douglas Syakalima, Minister of Education, and several heads of  
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Government Offices from Zimba, Choma, and Kalomo graced 
the event to show their support for the University, which 
contributes to the national agenda of providing higher 
education to the nation’s populace. 
 
We were honored to welcome several international guests 
from the Jo’burg International Wesleyan Leaders Conference, 
including the General Superintendent of the Wesleyan 

Church, Dr. Wayne Schmidt, who led the dedication of the 
first two classroom blocks. 

Local clergy from the Wesleyan Church, alongside 
National Board Administrative Members, the University 
Council, and other special invited guests, including 
representatives from Poetice, joined in the ceremony to 
celebrate the significant milestone. 

We sincerely thank everyone who attended the event, as 

well as those who joined us via live stream. Your prayers 

and support have been instrumental in bringing us this 

far. May God continue to bless you all! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PROPOSED GRAND OPENING UPDATE 

We know many of you are just as excited as we are about the 
launch of Africa Wesleyan University College! Your 

enthusiasm and support have been incredible, and we are 
deeply grateful for it. That’s why we want to update you about 

a change to our grand opening date. 

After careful consideration, we have decided to adjust the 
date to allow more time to ensure everything is absolutely 
ready. This is a significant milestone, and we want to make 

sure it’s perfect for you, for our students, and for the future of 
the university. 

While our initial proposed dates were set for the second half 

of 2025, we are now aiming for January 2026 as the new 
launch date. This additional time will enable us to gather even 

more support and connect with prospective students to ensure 
a strong start to our first semester. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we take 
this important step. We are excited about what lies ahead and 

look forward to making 2026 a year of incredible beginnings 
for Africa Wesleyan University College. 
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Would like to find out more about Africa Wesleyan University College?  

Visit our website on africawesleyanuniversity.edu.zm 

Find us on Facebook by searching for Africa Wesleyan University College 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Africa Wesleyan University 
AWUC Main Campus 

Zimba, Southern Province. 
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